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Cruise Ships not allowed in Copenhagen

Updated April 2020:

In view of the public authorities’ decision to close the boarders in Denmark
and to ban passenger ships due to the current Corona crisis, CMP cannot
allow cruise ships to call at Copenhagen until at least 1st of June due to
governmental regulations.
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